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Check out our Nga Maia o Aotearoa website at 

http://www.ngamaia.co.nz 
 

If you are not already a registered Nga Maia o Aotearoa 
member follow the ‘Become a Member’ link to join now! 
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WHAT YOU MISSED AT OUR LAST MONTHLY HUI 

Wednesday 11th November, 2015 
 

Ngā mihi nui ki a koutou katoa, warm greetings to you all 
 

We had another great turn out of midwives and midwifery 
students this month. Thank you to everyone who has been 

supportive of our kaupapa since the establishment of our rōpu in 
March 2015, and as we approach the end of 2015 and look 

forward to 2016 this whakatauki inspires us to continue working 
together to accomplish great things: 

 
“Ma tini ma mano ka rapa te whai” 

“Many hands make light work. Unity is strength” 

 
Some business items discussed were: 

 

 Our Kia Ora Hauora funding has enabled us to continue 

to financially assist our Māori midwifery students.  We 

had four applicants and successful recipients in our third 

round - Congratulations Maia Wharekura, Courtney 

Menehira, Rebecca Tuttle and Jessica Davies-Shirley.  

 
 
 
 

 Thank you to everyone who contributed to our discussion 
forum in preparation to meet with the AUT University 
Midwifery Department to start the discussion and work 
out a plan with them about how to further strengthen 
cultural competence across their Bachelor of Health 
Science Midwifery programme. 

 Reminder to all, you are invited to register as a Nga Maia 
o Aotearoa member via our website. Current fees are: 

o Registered Midwife   $100 
o Student Midwife  $30 
o Whānau / Kaitiaki   $30 

 

 

 

If you have any agenda items for next month’s hui or apologies to 
be noted in our attendance book please email our rōpu Secretary 

Dianne Hemopo at ngamaia.tamakimakaurau@gmail.com 
 

NAU MAI HAERE MAI KI TE HUI A NGA MAIA KI 
TAMAKI MAKAURAU 

KAUPAPA FOR OUR NEXT HUI 

WHERE: NZCOM Auckland Region Resource Centre,  
Yarnton House, 14 Erson Ave, Royal Oak, Auckland 

 

WHEN: Wednesday 9th December 2015, 1800 - 2130 

 

1800 - 1930 
Committee meeting and regional business hui 

Nga Maia ki Tamaki Makaurau members welcome 
 

1930 - 2130  
Regional hui and guest speaker presentation 
All midwives, students and whānau welcome 

 

Christmas Hui - Highlights of 2015, looking forward to 2016 
and special end of year Guest Speaker  

 

UZO NWANKPA 
MSN-PH, BSN, RN and 2015 Caroline Plummer Fellow 

“The Uzo Method for Therapeutic Movement, Song and Dance” 
 

Please bring a plate of kai to share 
 

Enquiries to 
Megan Tahere: 027 3669358 or Kaniwa Kupenga: 021 02891937 

 

Panui 10 - November, 2015 

Art by Regan Balzer for Nga Maia 
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